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November 9, 2021 

José Cisneros 
Treasurer 
City and County of San Francisco 
1 Dr. Carlton B Goodlett Pl #140 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

RE: Upcoming Retirement 

Dear José, 

It has been my pleasure over the past several years to serve on the Treasury 
Oversight Committee (TOC). I’m writing to let you know that I will be retiring 
from the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) on December 31, 
2021. For this reason, I will be stepping down from the TOC after the 
Committee meeting on December 10th, 2021.  

I want to thank you, Tagel and the rest of the Treasurer’s Office team for the 
excellent work you do to ensure the prudent stewardship of public funds. I 
expect General Manager Herrera will appoint a successor representative 
shortly. 

Best Regards, 

Eric Sandler 
CFO and AGM Business Services 
San Francisco Public Utilities Commission 

Cc:      Tagel Shah, Chief Assistant Treasurer, CCSF 
Ben Rosenfield, Controller, CCSF 
Todd Rydstrom, Deputy Controller, CCSF 
Dennis Herrera, General Manager, SFPUC 


